
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The full 20-mile, 21 station rail system is 58.8% complete. 

 West Oahu Stations Group (Kualaka’i, Keone’ae, Honouliuli) is 99.9% complete. 

 Farrington Highway Stations Group (Ho’ae’ae, Pouhala, Halaulani) is 98.1% complete. 

 Kamehameha Highway Stations Group (Waiawa, Kalauao, Halawa) is 95.9% complete. 

 Kamehameha Highway resurfacing is 97.8% complete 

 Airport Guideway and Stations Group (Makalapa, Lelepaua, Ahua, Kahauiki) is 74.1% complete 

 Core Systems work is 68.7% complete 

City Center Utilities Relocation (CCUR), about 4.8% complete, continues day and night utility relocation work to 

make way for the guideway and station structures. Currently, Dillingham Boulevard between Middle Street and 

Mokauea Street is under controlled access, which means one east-bound and one west-bound lane is open to 

traffic. Work also continues in the Chinatown/Downtown area along Nimitz Highway, as well as work through 

Kakaako and Ala Moana along portions of Halekauwila, Queen and Kona streets.

HART encourages businesses along the rail alignment to take advantage of HART’s business outreach 

programs. These programs are designed to assist businesses affected by rail construction. 

 Alternate Business Access Program – HART created fliers and posters to notify customers about 

alternative access routes to impacted businesses. These items are produced free of charge and 

includes custom information for each business 

 “Open for Business” and Access Signage - HART branded custom signage to assist businesses during 

construction with “Open for Business” or “Access Here” signs. 

 “Shop & Dine of the Line” – Website program for businesses along the rail alignment to announce 

discount specials. 

For more information, please visit the HART website at www.honolulutransit.org. You can also call the HART 

24-hour project hotline at (808) 566-2299, or email a question to info@honolulutransit.org. 

http://www.honolulutransit.org/
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